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To all 
WKC member federations 

26th May 2012 
Bulletin 3/2012 

 
Dear Mr. President, 
You have already been informed on the extension of the registration date for the TAFISA Games in Šiauliai, 
Lithuania, until the 1st June 2012. If you have not yet completed the inscription of your team with the Organising 
Committee of the Games www.siauliai2012.lt please do  so as soon as possible. Also send a copy of your TAFISA 
registration to the WKC Office wkc.office@gmx.net  
 
General: All WKC activities will be in the Tennis Court, Gardino gatve 8, Šiauliai 
 
WKC registration: The inscription of your team with the WKC must be finished by the 1st June 2012 as well. Please 
send your full participation list to the WKC Office. 
 
Late entries: All late entries after the 1st June 2012 will be charged double entry fee. Entries on the days of 
registration in Šiauliai will be charged triple entry fee. 
 
WKC Meeting: The Meeting of the Presidents of the member federations with the Presidential Board takes place on 
Wednesday, 4th July 2012, at 8pm in the meeting room of the Tennis Court (the venue of the whole WKC 
tournaments during the Games). Please find attached the draft agenda of the Meeting. 
 
Referees and Judges:  All participating teams have to bring at least one referee or judge. If a team has more than 10 
competitors the federation has to bring two referees or judges, with more than 20 competitors three referees or 
judges. The referees and judges have to bring their karate-gi as well as their own whistle. They also must know all 
the WKC competition rules. The seminar is mandatory for all referees, judges and coaches who want to officiate at 
the Championships. With no participation there will be no access to the competition area. 
 
Registration in Šiauliai: All competitors who compete in Shobu Sanbon kumite have to show up in person for the 
weigh-in during the official registration time. The registration of the participants will be done with only one 
representative of each team. The representative has to bring all passports of his team members (for checking the 
age and gender of the participants). 
We wish you all a safe journey to Lithuania and the best of success at the Championships. 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
WKC Executive Committee 
 

 
 


